
 

North Torrance  
Homeowners Association 

 
is holding its General Meeting on 

 
Thursday, October 12, 2017, 7 p.m. 

 
North High School Library 

3620 W. 182nd St. 
Torrance, 90504 

 
Featuring Torrance Mayor Patrick Fureyôs annual update to NTHA on 

the ñstate of the cityò 

 

 

 

 

 

 

òBe a voice in your neighborhood, join and make a differenceó 

 

North Torrance  
Homeowners Association  

Newsletter  

President 
Marianne Hamada (top) 
 
 
1st Vice President  
Terry Furey (top left)                  
 
 
2nd Vice President 
Brandon Matson (center right) 
 
 
Secretary Pro Tempore 
Rita Anderson (center left)              
  
 
Treasurer Pro Tempore 
Glen Terry (bottom left)                    
 
 
Director at Large 
Dr. Anil S. Muhammed (bottom center) 
 
 
Director at Large 
Frances Romero (bottom right)          
 
 
Director at Large 
Zohra Muhammed (not pictured) 

The North Torrance Homeowners Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; your contributions make a difference. 
PO Box 7218, Torrance, CA 90504 

Show your North Torrance Pride and Like 
us on Facebook at:   
Facebook.com/NorthTorranceHOA  

 www.ntha.org 

See whatôs inside: 
 

§ Annual Torrance Turkey Trot 

§ Community Awareness  - Input 

Needed! 

§ NTHA Clean-Up Day 

§ New & Renewing Members 

§ Business and Supporters     

Directory 

§ City to Host Veteran Resource 

Event 

NTHA  
Membership  
Update 

 
If you haven't updated your    
membership or would like to    
become a new member, please 
complete our membership form 

via  
 

ntha.org/join-ntha.html  

Fall 2017 
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38TH ANNUAL HARRY SUTTER MEMORIAL TURKEY TROT FUN RUN 
 
The City of Torrance Community Services Department invites the 
entire family to participate in its Annual Harry Sutter Memorial Tur-
key Trot Fun Run.  This three-mile fun run will begin at 8 a.m. on 
Thanksgiving morning.  After the fun run, there will be a spectacular 
post run prize drawing for mountain bikes, dinner vouchers, gym 
memberships and many other outstanding prizes. All registered par-
ticipants will receive a commemorative Turkey Trot shirt. It's easy to 
do, it's fun, it's affordable, and an inspiring way to start a great 
American Holiday, it's the Annual TORRANCE TURKEY TROT!!  
 
WHAT: Annual Torrance Turkey Trot 
WHEN: November 23, 2017 at 8 a.m. 
WHERE: 2601 Skypark Drive (Sam's Club Parking Lot: Enter from Lomita Boulevard to park at Samôs 
Club) 
 
HOW TO REGISTER  
1- Walk-in: Go to the Torrance Community Services Department at 3031 Torrance Boulevard, Torrance 
CA 90503. The registration office is open Monday - Thursday and every other Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 
5:00 p.m. September 12 - November 20. 
2- Online: Visit www.torranceca.gov/our-city/recreation/special-events/turkeytrot to sign up  
 
REGISTRATION FEES  
$25 - Early Registration is available through October 20.    
$30 - Regular Registration is available through November 20.    
$35 - Late Registration is available:  

November 22 at the Ken Miller Recreation Center, 3341 Torrance Boulevard from 11 a.m. ï 7 
p.m.  
November 23 (Race Day) at the Sam's Club Parking Lot (2601 Skypark Drive) from 6:30-7:30 
a.m.   
 

For more information call 310.608.2930 
 

INPUT NEEDED FOR INNOVATIVE COMMUNITY AWARENESS TOOL 
 

On September 12, 2017, the Torrance City Council unanimously approved the Cityôs participation in 
the Bloomberg Philanthropies Mayors Challenge 2017. The Bloomberg challenge is an initiative to 
inspire cities to generate innovative ideas that solve major urban challenges and improve City 
life. 
 
City staff are preparing the application entitled ñTorrance Front Porch,ò which will address communi-
cation gaps in the community. Despite the Cityôs numerous means of communication residents express 
concern that they are ñin the darkò on projects underway in the City such as paving, transportation im-
provements and infrastructure maintenance. The proposed solution is a mobile app web-based com-
munication tool that will allow residents to discover a variety of information on projects and 
events near their home community. 
 
The City needs our help to provide key information for the application that is due on Friday, October 20, 
2017. Please visit www.torranceca.gov to complete the survey, it's right there on the homepage below 
play, work, live navigation -- please complete by the October 3, 2017, or sooner. Do encourage oth-
ers to complete the survey, too! Communication is important to all of us, and . . . if chosen, the City will 
have the opportunity to develop the idea and ñTorrance Front Porchò can be used by cities worldwide! 
Together, we can help turn this idea into a reality -- take the survey, today! 

The North Torrance Homeowners Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; your contributions make a difference. 
PO Box 7218, Torrance, CA 90504 

http://www.torranceca.gov/
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You are invited to advertise in the NTHA Newsletter. To advertise, email Brandon Matson at brm336@gmail.com 

Legal Representation in areas of Family 

Law and Criminal Defense. Offices of  

Rebecca L. Stitt, Attorney at Law  

(310) 543-9451. 

NTHA Business and Professional Supporters Directory 

NTHA CLEANS 405 UNDERPASS 

Last month, NTHA members cleaned the underpass of the 405 near 
182/Crenshaw Blvd. Thank you to all those who volunteered their time, 
efforts, and supplies to help clean our neighborhood. Also, a special 
thank you goes to the City of Torrance for picking up the nearly 20 trash 
bags that were filled during the clean-up. Stay tuned for future opportu-
nities to volunteer with NTHA to help take care of our neighborhood.  

 

WELCOME NEW NTHA MEMBERS! 
 
Ilona and Gregory Biseniekes 
Linda Lackey 
Terry and Jean Gulliver 
Cheryl Hasenmayer 
Catherine Tanski 
Alan Glasband 

Mark and Kris Bettinger 
Richard D'Amico 
Judi Oliveira 
Glenn Tabor 
 
RENEWING MEMBERS 
 
Bobye Amadio 


